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Particulars Details 

Name of activity Internship Programme 

Beneficiaries of 
activity B.C.A. SY /B.Sc.C.S. SY students 

Dates ( From –To ) 01.05.2019 to 31.05.2019 

No of participants 14 

Activity Report 
Details of Activity, Achievements 
and benefit to the students and 

society 
The Department of Information 
technology has taken an initiative 
under the guidance of Principal 
Hon’ble Dr Mahadev Gavhane to guide 
and allow the students to complete 
internship from various IT companies 
or institutes.  
The Department of Information 
Technology, Rajarshi Shahu 
Mahavidyalaya, Latur (Autonomous) 
signed MoU with Sanskar IT 
Solutions, Nilanga to conduct 
collaborative activities for Skill 
upgradation of students. 
In the month of May 2019, 14 
students have completed internship 
of 1 month at Sanskar IT Solutions, 
Nilanga. 
The students from B.Sc.CS SY were 
Ajit Mandale, Akshay Mane, Diksha 
Muktapure, Shashank Velapure, 
Sayyed Ansar, Babita Hake, Radha  
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Felicitation of students by Hon’ble President of 
Shiv Chhatrapati Shikshan Sanstha and Principal 

of college Hon’ble Dr Mahadev Gavhane 
 

 
 
 



 

 


